
NOTICE TO EXTEND THE SUBMISSION DATE FOR WRITTEN COMMENTS ON THE ALIGNMENT OF

THE TOURISM B-BBEE CODES TO THE AMENDED GENERIC CODES OF GOOD PRACTICE

The Tourism B-BBEE Charter Council (the Council) hereby issues a notice to extend the due date for the

submission of comments on the alignment of the Tourism Broad-Based Black Economic Empowerment

(B-BBEE) Codes to the Amended Generic Codes of Good Practice, issued by the Minister of Trade and

Industry on 11 October 2013, under Section 9 (1) of the B-BBEE Act No. 53 of 2003. The period for all

interested and affected persons and organisations to submit comments has been extended to

31 December 2014.

The Draft Tourism Sector B-BBEE Code can be accessed on the departmental website:

http://www.tourism.qov.za/AboutNDT/BEECharter/Pages/default.aspx. Comments are to be submitted to the Tourism

B-BBEE Charter Council Secretariat by:

Email: bbbeetourism.gov.za

Fax: 086 519 0525

By hand: 17 Trevenna Street, Tourism House, Sunnyside, PRETORIA, 0001

By post: Private Bag X424, PRETORIA, 0001

MR. MON BISI FAN DESO

CHAIRPERSON: TOURISM B-BBEE CHARTER COUNCIL

DATE: to I

GOVERNMENT NOTICE

DEPARTMENT OF TOURISM
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